
The Town of Sychar
Mentioned only once in the New Testament, Sychar was a small 
Samaritan town located close to a place where the patriarch Jacob 
(Abraham’s grandson) was said to have dug a well.

It was here at Jacob’s Well where Jesus had an encounter with 
a Samaritan woman. While on the way to Galilee, Jesus passed 
through Samaria. Being tired from the journey, He stopped at a well 
by the small town of Sychar. While His disciples went into the town 
to buy food, Jesus stayed and rested by the well. A woman came to 
draw water and spoke with Jesus.

Jesus told her many things. He told her about water that gives 
eternal life and how God is Spirit. She was so happy and excited 
about what she learned from Jesus that she ran to tell everyone in 
the town, resulting in many people in Sychar believing in Jesus as 
Christ.1

Footnote: 
1 John 4:3–43



The Town of Sychar
Mentioned only once in the New Testament, Sychar was a small 
Samaritan town located close to a place where the patriarch Jacob 
(Abraham’s grandson) was said to have dug a well.

It was here at Jacob’s Well where Jesus had an encounter with 
a Samaritan woman. While on the way to Galilee, Jesus passed 
through Samaria. Being tired from the journey, He stopped at a well 
by the small town of Sychar. While His disciples went into the town 
to buy food, Jesus stayed and rested by the well. A woman came to 
draw water and spoke with Jesus.

Jesus told her many things. He told her about water that gives 
eternal life and how God is Spirit. She was so happy and excited 
about what she learned from Jesus that she ran to tell everyone in 
the town, resulting in many people in Sychar believing in Jesus as 
Christ.1

Footnote: 
1 John 4:3–43

S&S link: Christian Life and Faith: Bible Knowledge: General Bible Knowledge-1e
Authored, illustrated, and designed by Didier Martin.

Copyright © 2019 by Didier Martin. Used by permission.

http://www.mylittlehouse.org/

